Announcements for the month:
Help your neighbors at the food drive. Compton Village is holding a food drive this Saturday, February 26 from 9am - 12pm at the clubhouse. Please help your neighbors who are in need by donating pantry items to the WFCM. While any donation is welcome, the pantry is in particular need of items such as syrup, flavored pasta and rice, canned fruit, canned milk, pasta sauce, canned pineapple, sugar, canned pasta, feminine products, deodorant, and shampoo and conditioner.
All homeowners should have received the new ARC rules and regulations in the mail. Please review the guidelines to make sure you are in compliance. These rules and regulations will help guide you for future work and renovation to your property and home. The rules and regulations are also available on the Gates Hudson portal and you can submit requests for changes on the site, as well.
Join us at the book club! The next ManorGate book club meeting is Tuesday, March 8 at 7pm at the clubhouse. The book for this meeting is The Thursday Murder Club by Richard Osman. We hope to see you there!
We ALWAYS need volunteers for The Neighborhood Watch. It's so simple to give back to your community, so please sign up! It’s just a small amount of your time each night of your week, driving around the neighborhood to show we have a presence and to help keep the neighborhood safe. Help out now by emailing to get signed up for the next training session. 
HOA meetings are now being held on the fourth Wednesday of each month. The next HOA meeting is March 23 at 7pm. The location is TBD, but once determined, will be posted on the website and in the notice sent out by the property manager. You can always find the minutes of the meetings on the Gates Hudson portal
